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-r PLEASE REPLYTO:-

PO Box 570

Redhill RII1 2WZ

1st January 2015

Peter Johnson

Chief Executive ATVOD
27 Sheen Street

Windsor SL4 lBN

Dear Mr. Johnson

STATE CENSORSHIP OT BRITSH WEBSITES

Thank you for your letter of the 15th December 2014. You state that you are

"protecting children." They do not have credit cards. Why then do you

proscribe websites so financed ?

Enclosed is a statement by the Deputy Prime Minister condemning Government

censorship of the adult web. It is, in any event, a breach of the human right of

freedom of expression and thus may be ruIed illegal.

Yours sincerely,

6,ndr*s'^
E. Goodman

Chair of CAC.
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Enquiries to the Secretary,25 Middleton Close, Fareham, Hampshire pO14 1eN
Tel:01329 284471


